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Monday 31st October 2016

Northumberland School Games Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament

Dear Parents,

Your child has been chosen to represent our school in a School Games qualifying tournament on Thursday 3™
November. The tournament will be held at Northumberland Church of England Academy at 1.00pm. The tournament
is scheduled to finish at 3.00pm and as such we should be back for the end of the school day. Whatever
arrangements the children have in place for the end of school will apply.

Please come to school dressed in school uniform. Time will be given to change into the required kit. We are hoping
that our new team strip will have arrived in time for the tournament, in which case all shirts, shorts and socks will be
provided. However, if this isn’t delivered in time, please could you ensure your child has navy or red shorts and navy
socks. Competitors will also need to bring trainers to change into to play in. Warm clothing and a waterproof will be
required in case of adverse weather. Please make sure you have a water bottle to take with you.

If you would like your child to participate in this tournament, please return the slip below.
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask me.

Yours sincerely
A Waterfield

Name of Child Date

| give permission for my child to attend the Tag Rugby tournament on Thursday 3 November.

| will inform school of any medical conditions that affect my child.

Signed
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